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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Friday 20th July the school will close for the summer holidays at 12.15pm. Students 
requiring lunch should attend the dining hall where they will be provided with a packed 
lunch.  
 
The school will re-open on Tuesday 3rd  September 2018 for Year 7 only  

YEAR RETURN TIME 
Year 7 8.40am 

 
The school will open on Wednesday 6th  September 2018 for Year 7 and 11 only  
 

YEAR RETURN TIME 
Year 7 and 11  8.40am 

 
The school will open on Thursday 7th September 2018 for Years 7, 10 and 11 only 
 

YEAR RETURN TIME 
Year 7, 10 and 11  8.40am 

 
The school will open on Friday 8th September 2018 for years 7, 9, 10 and 11  
 

YEAR RETURN TIME 
Year 7, 9 10 and 11  8.40am 

 
Monday 10th September 2018 all years groups including Year 8 to arrive at 08.40 am.  
 
Thank you all for your support this academic year. Have an enjoyable summer holiday. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Ms Gerry Robinson & Ms Elma McElligott 
Co-Head teachers 
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